
2022 - 2023

We would like to introduce ourselves as the
new co-chairs at the Cambourne Campus.
We were both elected at the recent AGM
and will be taking over from Charlotte
Rayson and Melanie Hadley who were co-
chairs for the Cambourne site last year. We
both have children who attend Cambourne
Primary School, currently in Year 1 

We also have a new treasurer, who is a
parent at the Hardwick Campus; Anna
James. 

The PTA is a charity run by a committee of
volunteers and all of our events are
organised and run by both of us. However
without the support of the school, staff,
parents and children, not to mention the
amazing other members on the PTA
committee, who give up their time to help
plan these events, we wouldn't have raised
as much as we did in 2021-2022. 

We have a super year lined up and hope to
continue to organise lots of fun events for
the Hardwick and Cambourne Primary
School families. 

Lisa (Rothen) and Kym (Ellis) x

Donation Request!

The PTA is a registered charity whose
aim is to raise money in a fun and
sociable way, to provide both schools
with extra funding.

This is then spent on equipment and
resources to enhance your child's
educational experience and the school's
facilities.

Why do we have a PTA?A note from the new Co-Chairs 

If you're interested in joining our
volunteer list, or have a question
please email us on:

ptachair@googlegroups.com 

Contact Us

Sweatshirts / Cardigans
Fleeces / Outdoor Coats
Trousers / shorts
Skirts
Dresses, pinafores etc
PE Kit
Polo Shirts
Bags
Christmas Jumpers
Dress up costumes
Footwear (wellies, trainers, slippers)

The PTA will be setting up a 
pre-loved uniform shop at the
Cambourne Campus, during this half
term. We will also continue to run
monthly uniform sales at the Hardwick
Campus and we kindly ask for any of
the following items:

       Please send all donations to 
       the school office. 

Hardwick and Cambourne
Community Primary School PTA

Registered Charity Number: 1122748



Reception & KS1 Disco
Wednesday 9th November 






Children in Need - PJ Day
Friday 18th November



Wear your own Xmas clothes 
-Friday 2nd Dec, 9th Dec, 16th


Dec



Christmas Cards
Date TBC



Xmas raffle donations
Friday 2nd December 



Elfridges
Date TBC



2023 



Cake bakes

- Friday Jan 20th, April 21st and

June 30th



'Raise some Dough'  

Krispy Kreme Donuts Sale -
Friday 10th February



Mother's Day Gifts

March



KS2 Disco
 Wednesday 15th March



EasterTrail

 April



Father's Day Gifts
June



Family Summer Event

TBC
 





Date for the next PTA meeting: 
Tuesday 8th November - 7.30pm at 
 Hardwick Primary School. 

Year 6 Leavers Gifts
Refurbishment of the libraries at both sites
Bookbags for all new reception starters. 
Science enrichment days
Hardwick drama area 
Sports equipment for both sites. 

Last year, HCCPS raised an amazing £28,196.80.
This money was spent on: 

Event Information!
Full information and event details will be released
closer to each event.

Our aim will be to release posters for events, that will
be located around the school, in addition to these we
will send out PTA emails to advise you of the finer
details.

Most of these events and fundraisers are bookable
on the HCCPS PTA website
www.pta-events.co.uk/hardwickcambourne
PTA

Save The Date!

What have the PTA Funded?

Stikins Labels will give us 30% commission for all labels
ordered when using our school number which is 35618
www.stikins.co.uk

My Name tags – we receive 24% commission from this
website www.mynametags.com our school ID is 86558
These are commission-based fundraising and do not cost
you anything extra.

Other ways you can help

Facebook Page 
We do have our our Facebook page for information

and reminders about future events. Please find us at

Hardwick and Cambourne Community Primary

School Cambourne Campus



ThankThankThank
you!you!you!


